
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 

Thursday 1st March 2018 
 

 

This year we would like to invite all the infants to come to 

school dressed as a fairy tale character and the juniors as one 

of their favourite Roald Dahl characters.  

 

We would also like them to bring in a copy of their favourite 

book so that they can share their special book with their friends. 

In school we will be doing exciting activities to celebrate the joy 

of reading. 
 


